Re: Planning Committee

From Goff, Christina <cgoff@losmedanos.edu>
Date Thu 8/28/2025 3:12 PM
To  Gunder, Paula <pgunder@losmedanos.edu>

. Christina Goff

. Library

. Planning Committee

. I would like to continue as a faculty representative on the Planning Committee. I am interested in continuing
to serve to help provide faculty input on program review, strategic planning, and accreditation. My new role
as Curriculum Chair will also help align many college projects and help facilitate the sharing of relevant
information between those two groups.
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